
The Payroll Authorization Period for decal 

purchase has expired for this decal year. 

Payroll authorization forms not already submitted to the 

Parking Division by June 1 cannot be processed. 

HOWEVER, decals are available online at parking.siu.edu or in 

office at Trueblood Hall.  

Please contact the Parking Division at 618-453-5369 or via 

email at parkingsupervisors@dps.siu.edu with any questions. 


